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Merry ChristMas and a happy new year! 
Farm Show December 12,13 & 14th. See Page2 
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President’s Notes 

 

I HOPE YOU HAVE A GOOD Christmas and 
Happy New Year. We are looking to having a good 
Farm Show this year, but we will not know for sure 
until a day or so before the opeinging. Yes, we will 
have peanuts. 

We have a few events scheduled or planned for the 
coming year, such as the fund-rasinging auction in 
February. If you have some good thoughts for an 
event or show, let us know.  

Let’s clean-up, touch-up our tractors for the Farm 
Show! 

 

Wishing you a Happy New year. 

John Campbell 
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The club would like to thank all members for making 2024 a very successsful 

year. We were not able to make all our planned events but we did do one 

unusual event. The PASTURE RIDE was a great success and we plan to do it 

again in 2025. We want to thank Harold McDonald and his wife Debbie for 

hosting the event. We also picked up some new members in 2024, we welcome 

those to OATA. Unfortunately we have learned that Pryor, Oklahoma will NOT be 

hosting the Bluegrass Chili Festival in 2025. Dell Davis, the event organizer, is 

already looking at two locations for next year. We will let you know the new 

location as soon as possible. We had a very successful show in Pryor and had 

hopes of going back there in 2025.  A special “shout-out” goes to Chris Edwards 

and his son for all the extra work they did on the hay press. Let’s plan on doing a 

bang-up show, where eveer we are, next year. 

Farm Show December 12,13 & 14th. 

The Farm Show will be at Expo Suare, Tulsa, in the Sage Net Center. This is 

alwaysa nice show as it is indoors and we see a large number of vistors. As in 

the past we do not know of how much space we will be afforded until the very 

last minute. We want as many tractors as we can get, but we do not want to turn 

anyone away. If you are concerned about a space for your tractor, you can call 

John Campbell Tuesday Evening or Wednesday Morning, for the latest news, 

918-446-4229 or cell: 918-289-7109. Let’s hope for a large space and good 

weather.  

See ya there! 


